4 REPLACEMENT LIGHTING - MARCHBANKS (AN61-2007)

In order to comply with standards set by the Chartered Institute of Service Engineers for lighting in an
industrial environment, replacement lighting is required at Marchbanks. The cost for upgrading is
estimated at £11,500 and will be met from the Department’s Capital Budget for 2006/7.

It is recommended that this work be carried out.
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